
 

 

CAMBOURNE town COUNCIL 
District of South Cambridgeshire 

 

27th January 2022 

 
 
 

MEETINGS CANCELLED 
 

The Planning Meeting due to be held on  
Tuesday 1st February 2022 has been cancelled due to 

insufficient business. 
 
 
 
 
 

The next Planning Meeting is due to be held on 
Tuesday 22nd February 2022. 

 

 
The Full Council Meeting due to be held on  

Tuesday 1st February 2022 has also been cancelled 
due to insufficient business. 

 
 
 
 
 

A single item Special Council Meeting is due to be 
held on Tuesday 22nd February 2022. 

 
 
 
 

  
John Vickery, Town Clerk to the Town Council                             

 
 
 
 

John Vickery, Clerk to Cambourne Town Council. Town Office, The Hub, Cambourne  
Community Centre, High Street, Cambourne, Cambridge. CB23 6GW. 
Tel  01954 714403 E-Mail clerk@cambourneparishcouncil.gov.uk 


